To:

Occupational Therapy Licensees 

From:  
Donna Ashman, Executive Director

Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy Practice

Date:

September 25, 2009

Subject:   
2009 MBOT PAMS SURVEY 

The Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy is acquiring data to assess the need for changes to the Code of Maryland Regulations (COMAR), 10.46.06, Physical Agent Modalities (PAMS).

The Board is requesting input from the licensees concerning continuing education and patient treatments for electrical modalities.  Please click on the link below to anonymously answer a 5-question survey conducted by SurveyMonkey.  The survey should last no longer than 2 minutes.  The deadline for answering the survey is October 12, 2009.

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/X9C8N8F

Thank you in advance for taking the time from your busy schedule to assist us in our data collection.  Your input is important to us.

